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Dear Council member Paltin , 

Please find attached a letter with my comments in response to your letter dated February 7th , 2019 
Thank you so much for the opportunity to be part of the proceedings on February 27th 2019. 
My request is this : can the attached comments suffice and replace my need to be there ? I have 
some health issues that necessitate avoiding stressful and crowded areas and also there are 
scheduling conflicts with my patient load . 
I am hoping that my attached letter can take the place of my physical presence . 
Please let me know . 
Thank you ! 

Aloha Ke Akua 
Sujata Bhatia 
808-359-9163 
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Subject: Community Plan amendment for 1488 South Kihei Road, Kihei 

(PSLU -25) County Communication 19-68 

Dear Council member Paltin , 

Thank you for your letter dated February 7, 2019 in reference to 
County communication 19-68 from Council Chair King. 

I am also in receipt of the proposed resolution by Council Chair 
King to amend the Kihei -Makena Community plan & land use 
map for my property at 1488 S. Kihei Road, Kihei, HI, from 
Business/Commercial to Single -Family in order that it may have a 
consistent Land use designation. 

You have requested my comments to the above proposed 
resolution. I would hereby like to state that I agree with Council 
Chair King's proposed resolution to amend the land use to 
single-family for the property. Since the change in zoning to B-2 
to match the community plan was disallowed, this proposed 
resolution is the only logical solution for the land's designation 
inconsistency. 

I appreciate your and Council Chair King's efforts to resolve this 
issue. 

Yours5incerely, 

"-LV —i‘A--C4) Sujat Bhatia 


	Page 1
	Page 2

